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Friday 8th July

We have had another great week in school and enjoyed lots of different activities! The Voyagers and

Pioneers enjoyed their Sports Day on Tuesday (see some pictures here) and all the classes have managed to

get plenty of time outside! The Adventurers are preparing for their ‘Big Me’ celebration next week, and

have also been working in teams to become entrepreneurs, Apprentice style! All of the classes enjoyed a

successful transition day on Wednesday, meeting their new class teachers and Mrs Lucas the new

headteacher. She was also very pleased to meet some of you on Wednesday - Thank you!

Northumberland Library - Summer Reading Challenge

We began the week with a visit from our local Library Service, who talked to Years 1-6 about the Summer

Reading Challenge; all of the children received a bookmark on Monday with details of the challenge, but

you can find more information here. Remember that our libraries in Northumberland are free and you can

borrow up to 20 books at a time! Over the summer holidays there are also lots of events going on in the

libraries; you can find information about their events here.

Felton Fair

Remember that the Fair is coming up tomorrow, the 9th of July! All of the children have completed a piece

of artwork to be displayed so do go and have a look. An entry form for the fun run is attached at the end of

this newsletter, or you can enter on the day

FSFA

Next Friday, 15th July, we will be holding a meeting at 9.00am to plan some events in the coming year with

the Felton School Friends Association - Thank you to those who have kindly volunteered already, we are

looking forward to seeing you! There is still plenty of scope for more volunteers so please do come along if

you feel that you can give some time.

Spotlight on … The Pioneers!

This week has been spent hard at work rehearsing our end of year production: A Midsummer Night's

Dream. The Pioneers have been working so hard to learn their lines and rehearsals are going so well that we

went into the forest and started staging each scene. We have also started to weave willow crowns and

garlands for our costumes. The Pioneers can't wait to share their finished production with friends and

families.

http://www.felton.northumberland.sch.uk/web/ks2_sports_day/614721
https://northumberland.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRNGEN/WPAC/SRC
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/summer-reading-challenge-events-691289


Dates for your diary

9.7.22: Felton Fair

12.7.22: Whole School trip to Gibside

13.7.22: 9.00am Reception Graduation

13.7.22: 2.15pm Adventurers ‘Big Me’ celebration

16.7.22: Rothbury Music Festival

19.7.22: 4pm Pioneers present ‘A Midsummer
Night’s Dream’ followed by leavers’ presentation

20.7.22: 2.15pm Voyagers Curriculum Celebration

22.7.22: End of Summer Term

Summer Holiday Clubs

Please see the flyer at the end of the Newsletter

for information about Summer Holiday Clubs with

Alnwick Tennis Club

Have a great weekend!

Ms Jane Leithead, Acting Headteacher

Sport and PE

Explorers (Nursery and Reception)

PE kit and Wellies / outdoor clothes to be left in

school or brought daily

Adventurers (Years 1 and 2)

Tuesday: School Trip

Wednesday: Arrive ready to run and for PE in the

morning (no need to bring uniform)

Thursday: Bring PE Kit

Friday: Arrive ready for Forest Based Learning

Voyagers (Years 3 and 4)

Wednesday: Voyagers do not need to bring

uniform on a Wednesday

Arrive ready to run, bring a change of PE kit if you

wish for the afternoon

Thursday: Bring PE kit for Football lesson

Friday:  Arrive ready for Forest Based Learning

Pioneers (Years 5 and 6)

Tuesday: School Trip

Wednesday: Pioneers do not need to bring

uniform on a Wednesday

Arrive ready to run, bring swimming kit

Friday: Arrive ready for Forest Based Learning

https://www.rothburymusicfestival.co.uk/





